WASTE MARNAGEVIERT

iger’s Letter

November 1, 2012

Dear Neighbours:

Starting in this week’s Napanee papers, you will see a notice titled “Open House

#2 and Workshop #2”, concerning the proposed Beechwood Road Environmenta
Centre.

This notice provides the details on:

Open House Workshop
November 13, 2012 November 27, 2012
Lions Hall Lions Hall
4 p.m.to 8 p.m. 6 p.m. to 8 p.m.

Presentation at 7 p.m.

A copy of the notice, with all details is on the reverse of thlS newsletter. We
hope to see you there.

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to call.
Randy Harris Site Manager
1271 Beechwood Rd

Napanee, Ontario K7R 3L1

You can call me at 613-388-1057
Or email me at rharris@wm.com




